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Business Office:  206-533-6500 The Shoreline Fire Safety Center  

is located in the Station 62 vintage firehouse:  

1851 NW 195th Street 

Shoreline, Washington 98177 
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For more information about  

Shoreline Fire Department, please visit us at: 

www.shorelinefire.com

In case of emergency call 9-1-1 

The Shoreline Fire Safety Center is a cooperative project 
of Shoreline Fire Department,  

the Shoreline Firefighters’ Association,  
and Shoreline International Association of Firefighters 

(IAFF) Local 1760. 

We thank you for your support! 

Shoreline Fire Safety Center 

To schedule tours, special events, or for more 
information about other public education  

programs and services, please contact: 

Michelle Pidduck 
Public Information & Education Officer 

206-533-6564 
mpidduck@shorelinefire.com 



The Safety Center’s Mission 

Shoreline Fire Department’s mission includes 

community education programs that promote 

fire and life safety for families.  Originally 

built in 1948, the newly renovated Station 62 

now serves our community as a fire safety 

center. 

The Safety Center is designed for Shoreline 

children ages 3 through 5.  With stories,  

videos, and hands-on activities, children learn 

about critical fire and life safety situations 

while having fun!  

The Shoreline Fire Department is dedicated 

to increasing the fire and life safety  

of our youngest community members. 

Safety Center Activities 

Put on bunker-gear and fire helmets 

Jump onto the fire engine 

Slide down the fire pole 

Plan fire escape routes 

Practice 9-1-1 calls 

Make arts and crafts 

Read stories 

Play games with your friends 

We hope your child’s visit to the 

Safety Center is a fun and memorable 

experience and one that motivates 

your family to plan for fire  

emergencies that could occur in your 

home. 

Scheduling Visits 

The Safety Center is open by appointment only. 

All visits must be pre-arranged with our  

Community Education Officer.   

Safety Center Hours: 

Tuesday - Friday 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM 

   Please note that some dates and times may not be  

   available due to other scheduling obligations.  We  

   suggest having alternative dates if your first choice 

   is unavailable when making your appointment. 

Before calling to schedule a visit, please make sure 
your group meets the following criteria: 

Group must qualify as a Shoreline day care, 
        preschool, or play group 

Fee assessed for out of District groups 

Group size is limited to 15 children  

At least 3 adult chaperones must be present with 
the group at all times 

Safety Center visits last for about 45 minutes 

No food or drink is allowed in the Safety Center 

Please make carpool arrangements. 

Parking space is limited. 


